Comments for the Transport and Environment Committee item 3

“Following discussion about cycle/walking ways and also trees/rewilding, | had a look at
some old rail maps and related information.

It seems that the two routes (apart from the obvious route West towards K Lynn) going East,
towards both Sporle (then onward towards Dereham) and towards Pickenham (then
onwards for Watton), retain considerable accessibility. Maybe with quite modest capital
grants, the routes could be planted with more trees and rewilded on the embankments.
Must be worth some study and consideration. There could even be link points to Peddars
Way?

Perhaps something to start with that can be delivered.
Good Luck
lan”



